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Welcome to the latest edition of the PREVENTT newsletter. During July, our 19th site Morriston 

Hospital opened to recruitment. Approval has also been received for amendment 3 which included the 

change of PI at several sites and the addition of some new PREVENTT centres. Set up has now started at 

James Cook Hospital, Broomfield Hospital, Royal Liverpool, Salford Royal, Wye Valley, Northampton 

General and Coventry. Over the next few months the PREVENTT team looks forward to working with 

you all as we work towards the target of 30 PREVENTT sites.   

Finally, the next two PREVENTT sites have now recruited their first patients, congratulations the teams at 
Central Manchester and the Royal Devon and Exeter. 
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PREVENTT Recruitment– 40 Patients Randomised! 

Contact Information 

Website: http://preventt.lshtm.ac.uk/ 

Tel: +44 (0)20 7927 2071  Fax: +44 (0)20 7927 2189 

Email: preventt@lshtm.ac.uk/rebecca.swinson@lshtm.ac.uk 

This project was funded by the National Institute for Health Research Health Technology Assessment (NIHR HTA) Programme (project 

number 10/57/67). 

Remember to keep screening regularly for PREVENTT. It can be important to keep an eye on surgical 

lists and MDT outcomes. At several sites, contacting patients in advance by phone has helped with 

recruitment. If you have any questions about the eligibility of any potential patients then please contact 

the PREVENTT CTU for further information.  

Have a safe and lovely summer! The PREVENTT newsletter will return to the normal two page update in 

September.  
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